C2
Communication

CW(1) — December 3, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 15
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: [External] ITEM 6 - 15

Date: Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:11:02 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Louisa Santoro

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:09 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] ITEM 6 - 15

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello, I recommend that Council please support a provincial Feasibility Study to take back Hwy 407. Hopefully the
Province will implement the One Year Pilot Program to subsidize or eliminate tolls for truck lanes on Hwy 407.
Spending Billions of dollars on Hwy 413 is ridiculous and shameful when this mi ey can be used especially in
Healthcare and education !!

Thank you

Louisa Santoro

Kleinburg Resident

Sent from my iPhone
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